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Board Minutes – October 20, 2015

Board  members  present:  Dan, Debbie, Jo Anne, Russ, Shawn
Reeder  Management:  Brian Reeder
Resident  Guest: Ray Stewart

Shawn  called the meeting to order at 7:06 pm

Board approved the minutes of the September 15, 2015 meeting.
Committee Reports:
	ACC/R&E
	Violation letters
Dan made a motion to distribute the violation notices which were  pre-approved to be placed on vehicles parked illegally.  Shawn, seconded.  A motion was also made by Debbie and seconded to approve the printing  of 50 copies for a cost of $25.00.  To reduce the cost and protect the integrity of the red print in inclement weather, the notices will be placed in zip lock bags.  
	Curbside trees
Tree on Mariner Street needs to be cut down due to roots invading the asphalt.  Dan will access the damages and most likely cut the tree now but the asphalt has to be repaired next year in proper weather conditions.
	COMMUNICATIONS
	Our website is currently down.  Board paid for the transfer of the Domain to Go Daddy but that transfer did not happen.  Chris is working on refunding the fees paid and Dan is searching for a new website.
	BUDGET
	No new information since last month’s budget information provided by Russ.  He has asked Reeder Management as well as the board to provide any unknown high-ticket items due before the end of the year.   Dan estimated the cost of the speed bumps to be about 1,500 – 2,000 and that money will come out of operating expenses.
	LANDSCAPING
	All sprinklers have been blown out and turned off.  Dan has a bid coming for trees on the hill. 

	RV
	Re-striping is complete.  There is one spot available.  Dan continues to develop a plan to add space for more lots to rent.  Resident volunteers are needed to provide  feedback to improve the RV lot usage.

	SAFETY AND SECURITY    
	Board visited the placement of speed bump locations and expect be installed soon, weather permitting.  Three placements have been identified on Pt. Woodworth hill.  They were marked with white stripes for now.  We will post signs informing the residents of the installation.

NEW BUSINESS
Pointe Woodworth HOA Insurance.  Research to find lower insurance premiums was unsuccessful.  We will renew with Farmers for now.
Update on upper hill – table any discussion until next board meeting due to Chris’ being ill and missing in attendance. 
	Playground ladder repair versus replacement?
	Debbie agreed to organize a playground committee meeting to discuss the playground needs.  Other board members and residents are encouraged to attend to provide input.  She will post the date when scheduled.
	Jo Anne Brown announced her resignation  from the HOA board since he has sold her home and is moving.


Meeting adjourned at 8:08 pm

Next meeting November 17, 2015
